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March 8 2008
USE OF NATIONAL ENVIRONMENT STANDARDS

This survey of 3377 respondents was conducted between February 26 and March 3 2008 by ShapeNZ, using its national online research panel, weighted to reflect a representative population sample compared with the 2006 census.

Results are weighted by age, gender, personal income, employment status and party vote 2005. The maximum margin of error at a 95% confidence level is +/- 1.7%

Survey period: 2.15pm 26 February – 8.30am March 3 2008.

This research is the property of the New Zealand Business Council for Sustainable Development.
National environmental standards

The law provides for the Government to issue National Policy Statements and National Environmental Statements. These set out the rules for allowing an activity across the country without the need to go one by one to more than 70 local and regional authorities for consent to do the same thing. This enables the issues regarding the introduction of new technology or products to be considered at one time, using all the expertise available, with business, consumer and environmental interests represented. It is said to reduce planning consent times and costs and ensure more consistent standards across New Zealand.
Thinking about the use of national policy and environmental statements, do you generally support or oppose their use?

	Support
	
	64%

	Oppose
	
	12%

	Don't know
	
	24%


Do you think greater use of national policy and environmental statements should be encouraged or discouraged 

	Encouraged
	
	71%

	Discouraged
	
	9%

	Don't know
	
	21%


In general, do you agree or disagree that centralised environmental standards that set rules for infrastructure development across the country are preferable to local and regional rules governing such development? 

	Agree
	
	59%

	Disagree
	
	19%

	Don't know
	
	22%


The Business Council runs the national online survey panel, ShapeNZ, to allow public input on major issues. The panel is built from purchased lists and is representative of the population as a whole, compared with the 2006 census. ShapeNZ members register and provide demographic and previous party vote information to ensure results can be accurately weighted to reflect the New Zealand population. Registration is also available at www.shapenz.org.nz.

For further information please contact:

Graeme Colman, Communications Manager, NZBCSD

Telephone 64 9 525 9727, 021 325 377

E-mail:

graeme.colman@nzbcsd.org.nz


office@nzbcsd.org.nz
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